

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

March 28, 2018

K. Scherr

Managing Director, Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 27, 2018 resolved:

That the 2nd Report of the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC), from its meeting held on February 27, 2018, BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration for review of the 2018 Work Plan, which will allow Civic Administration to identify additional areas where the TAC can be of assistance, in alignment with the Strategic Plan. (4.2/5/CWC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /kmm

cc: E. Soldo, Director - Roads and Transportation

P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant – Managing Director and City Engineer

Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee